
Notice to Mariners
South Fork Fisheries Monitoring Activity

Beam Trawl Survey, South Fork Wind Farm

Communication:
From late October 2020 through October 2022, Commercial Fisheries Research 
Foundation will be working with the F/V Mister G to conduct a beam trawl survey in 
the vicinity of South Fork Wind Farm, along with two reference sections outside the 
lease area. The beam trawl survey will be completed once a month during this peri-
od. During each trip, three tows will be made in the SFWF work area, and three tows 
will be made in each of the reference areas.  See the attached chartlet for an outline 
of the areas that will be surveyed.

Vessel:
F/V Mister G
Flag: USA
LOA: 45 ft
Beam: 16.5 ft

VHF channels 13 and 16 will be monitored at all times

For more information, contact: 
Caitlin O’Mara
Marine Affairs Coordinator
Phone: 857-332-4487
Email: caima@orsted.com

Greg DeCelles
Senior Environment & Permitting Specialist
Phone: 857-408-4497
Email: grede@orsted.com




